注意:考試開始鈴響或綠燈亮前,不可以翻閱試題本

107 學年度身心障礙學生升學大專校院甄試試題本

甄試類(群)組別:四技二專組【外語群英語類】

考試科目(編號):專業科目(二)

英文閱讀與寫作 (C2234)

一作答注意事項-

- 1. 考試時間:90分鐘。
- 2. 請在答案卷上作答,答案卷每人一張,不得要求增補。
- 3. 請核對報考甄試類(群)組別、考試科目是否相符。
- 4. 單選題共 40 題。

單選題,共40題,每題2.5分

1.	Father a sci-fi novel for Anna as a birthday present.
	(A) picked in
	(B) bought
	(C) buy
	(D) picked through
2.	Because Peter late last night, he cannot focus in class now.
	(A) screwed up
	(B) stood up
	(C) set up
	(D) stayed up
3.	I'm looking forward to you at the party.
	(A) have met
	(B) met
	(C) meeting
	(D) meet
4.	Although watching TV is time, it helps us relax.
	(A) consuming
	(B) comparing
	(C) conducting
	(D) cooperating
5.	Jack is a reliable person, you can him.
	(A) count of
	(B) count on
	(C) count down
	(D) count up
6.	The stands right next to our school, so it is really convenient to go to
	school on foot.
	(A) desktop
	(B) desert
	(C) dormitory
	(D) disadvantage

7. The famous painting of the artist Vincent van Gogh has nowadays.	lots of people
(A) inspired	
(B) expired	
(C) administered	
(D) experienced	
8. Tiffany blocked her father on Facebook to him	_spying on her.
(A) start from	
(B) attract from	
(C) hear from	
(D) prevent from	
9. My younger sister grew up so fast. She can make dinner	now.
(A) by herself	
(B) on herself	
(C) her own	
(D) by her own	
10. Wait for a second, don't the phone.	
(A) hold up	
(B) hang up	
(C) head up	
(D) heat up	
11. When we arrived at the theater, the movie already	7.
(A) was begun	
(B) beginning	
(C) begins	
(D) had begun	
12. If I you, I would tell my parents the truth.	
(A) are	
(B) is	
(C) were	
(D) have	

13. Susan went too far, I can't it anymore.
(A) bear
(B) balancing
(C) breaking
(D) breath
14. Remember to the campfire before you go to sleep.
(A) push up
(B) pay up
(C) put out
(D) print out
15. Marry is still on leave. You have to wait until she comes back.
(A) many
(B) masculinity
(C) maternity
(D) majority
16.I burn the midnight oil before the final exams but I am too old to d
that now.
(A) am had to
(B) am using to
(C) accustomed to
(D) used to
17. Taylor knows all the lyrics of this song off
(A) by mind
(B) by hand
(C) by heart
(D) by foot
18. Today is not my day! The car on my way to the office so I was lat
for the meeting.
(A) broke up
(B) broke down
(C) broke through
(D) broke over

19. If you want to get a good grade, you should work
(A) hardest
(B) hardly(C) heart
(D) harder
20. Mom dinner when I went home.
(A) was preparing
(B) was prepared
(C) repair
(D) was repairing
21-25題為題組
"Everything is," the dentist was saying. "Just lie back and relax." His seemed to be miles away in the distance and he seemed to be shouting at me. No matter how old we get, one thing we'll always dread is a to the dentist. Ever though we are always advised to visit the dentist once in every 6 months, we really never to listen. Hence, the next visit to your dentists is always painful and 25
21.
(A) fearfully
(B) inconvenient
(C) fine
(D) offensively
22.
(A) sounding
(B) voice
(C) spoke
(D) vocal
23.
(A) seeing
(B) travel
(C) visit
(D) consult

2	1	
_	4	

- (A) troubling
- (B) careful
- (C) concern
- (D) bother

25.

- (A) threat
- (B) threatening
- (C) threaten
- (D) threateningly

26-30題為題組

All her life, Mrs. Pillsmith had had an almost pathological _______ of missing a train, a plane, or even the start of a movie. In other _______ 27___, she was not a particularly _______ 28____ woman, but the mere thought of being late on occasions like these would throw her into a ______ 29___ of nerves that she would begin to twitch. It was nothing much – just a tiny twitching muscle in the ______ 30___ of her left eye, like a secret wink.

26.

- (A) scared
- (B) frightening
- (C) concerned
- (D) fear

27.

- (A) respects
- (B) respecting
- (C) respected
- (D) respectfully

28.

- (A) happily
- (B) scaring
- (C) nervous
- (D) anxiously

29.

- (A) bundled
- (B) county
- (C) feel
- (D) state

30.

- (A) upper
- (B) corner
- (C) nearer
- (D) lower

31-35題為題組

Dogs' sense of smell overpowers our own by orders of magnitude—it's 10,000 to 100,000 times as acute, scientists say. "Let's suppose they're just 10,000 times better," says James Walker, former director of the Sensory Research Institute at Florida State University, who, with several colleagues, came up with that jaw-dropping estimate during a rigorously designed, oft-cited study. "If you make the analogy to vision, what you and I can see at a third of a mile, a dog could see more than 3,000 miles away and still see as well."

- 31. The word "magnitude" in the first sentence means:
 - (A) smallness
 - (B) greatness
 - (C) willfulness
 - (D) nothingness
- 32. What is the paragraph about?
 - (A) Dogs' vision
 - (B) The acuteness of dogs' sense of smell
 - (C) The Sensory Research Institute at Florida State University
 - (D) Jaw-dropping estimates

- 33. We can surmise from the paragraph that James Walker's work was:
 - (A) debating
 - (B) marketing
 - (C) manufacturing
 - (D) researching

34-36題為題組

CIVIL DANGER WARNING

WISCONSIN EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY MILWAUKEE/SULLIVAN 12:33 AM, WED FEB 2, 2017

THE FOLLOWING MESSAGE IS TRANSMITTED AT THE REQUEST OF THE WISCONSIN EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY MILWAUKEE/SULLIVAN WISCONSIN. DRIVING IS EXTREMELY HAZARDOUS TONIGHT ON ALL ROADS IN SOUTHERN WISCONSIN. IF YOUBECOME **STRANDED**...EMERGENCY VEHICLES MAY NOT BE ABLE TO REACH YOU. IF YOU ARE STRANDED...DO NOT LEAVE YOUR VEHICLE. RUN YOUR VEHICLE 10 MINUTES PER HOUR...AND CRACK A DOWN WIND WINDOW FOR VENTILATION.

- 34. What is the purpose of the message?
 - (A) To warn people of hazardous driving conditions
 - (B) To warn people of hot weather
 - (C) To warn people to not crack windows
 - (D) To warn people to not run their parked vehicles for ten minutes.
- 35. What is the meaning of "stranded" in this message?
 - (A) Traveling very quickly from one place to the next.
 - (B) Driving your car very fast.
 - (C) Left without the means to move from somewhere
 - (D) Taking a slow-moving journey
- 36. If your car becomes immovable what actions should you take?
 - (A) Leave your car after trying to move it for ten minutes and tell the National Weather Service.
 - (B) Walk to the closest emergency center and ask Sullivan to get help from the Milwaukee Agency.
 - (C) Crack the window and climb out the car and reach for the emergency vehicle.
 - (D) Stay in your car and run the engine for ten minutes hourly while opening a downwind window a little for air.

37-40題為題組

Dunkirk

Well-known filmmaker Christopher Nolan (Batman Trilogy) directs this World War II thriller. *Dunkirk* opens as hundreds of thousands of British and French troops are surrounded by enemy forces. Trapped on the beach with their backs to the sea they face an impossible situation as the enemy closes in. Their courageous and miraculous escape from the beaches of *Dunkirk* gave rise to the English phrase, "*Dunkirk* spirit," meaning endurance and brave determination in a difficult or dangerous situation, especially as shown by a group of people.

- 37. What is "Dunkirk" the title of in this paragraph?
 - (A) A book
 - (B) A film
 - (C) A director
 - (D) A spirit
- 38. What is Christopher Nolan's job?
 - (A) Teacher
 - (B) Soldier
 - (C) Enemy
 - (D) Director
- 39. What happened to the British and French troops trapped on the beach?
 - (A) They were captured.
 - (B) They managed to escape.
 - (C) They all died bravely.
 - (D) They made a film.
- 40. The phrase "Dunkirk spirit" means:
 - (A) For a person to be cowardly and inconsiderate of others.
 - (B) For enemy to surround British and French forces on the beach.
 - (C) For a group of people to be brave and persevering during a dangerous situation.
 - (D) For troops to feel happy and courageous during the making of a World War II thriller.